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TCC Leadership Conference: 

Twelve of our sophomore and junior athletes had the opportunity to attend the TCC leadership 
conference held at Lenawee Christian Academy on 9/24/24. They worked with other athletes from 
the different TCC schools in building overall leadership Skills. The guest speaker was Craig Hillier a 
national speaker on “Unlocking a Season of Significance!”. All our student athletes enjoyed the 
conference and received a book from the speaker. 

Football: 

The football season is off to a tough start with 14 players out due to injuries. Currently, the team is 
1-3 as we head into this homecoming week’s match up versus Dearborn Advance Tech at home.  

MS Football: 

MS football is off to a good start and competing well with and record of 1-1 in the LCAA MS league. 

Volleyball: 

The volleyball team is currently 7-1 overall and 4-0 in conference and has been very competitive in 
each contest. They hosted the 2nd “Teachers Appreciation” game September 19th, and our staff and 
student loved it.  

Cross Country: 

This year all cross-country teams have been doing very well as a team and setting personal records. 
The varsity girls placed 3rd and our boy’s placed 2nd in the Erie Mason Frank Connely Relays and 
place 1st in both TCC Jamboree’s boys and girls. 2nd jamboree the Boys were 1st and girls place 2nd. 
At Pittsford the boys placed 1st, and the girls placed 2nd overall. Blissfield invite boys place 1st, and 
the girls were 3rd. Huron invite both place 2nd overall. 

Our MS boys and girls placed 1st and 3rdd in the TCC Jamboree. 

Girls Swim: 

The girls swim team has been performing well and competing very hard with a 1-3 start. We won our 
1st meet vs Pinckney Pirates on 9/24/24. Our next home meet is vs Dundee on 10/1/24. 

 


